
 

 

 

To:  All Nursing Staff 
 
From:  Andrea Raynak, Director Nursing Practice 
 
Date: May 30, 2023 
 
RE:  Expression of Interest- Orientation to Medicine and/or Surgery 
 

 

Good afternoon,  
 
In order to support inter-unit collaboration, and facilitate the reallocation process, 
the organization would like provide any nurse the opportunity to be orientated to a 
medical and/or surgical unit.  Cross-unit orientation will create opportunities for our 
nurses to expand their skill sets, enhance their critical thinking abilities and broaden 
their perspectives. Furthermore, hopefully aid in the unfamiliarity that can arise in 
reallocation of nursing staff.  
 
Please connect with the following Patient Care Mangers and/or Administrative 
Managers to discuss the opportunity to orientate on their respective units; 
 
Patient Care Managers 
Samantha Ward- 1A Medicine & Oncology, (807) 684-6093 
Taylor MacKenzie- 2A Medicine, (807) 684-6657 
Meghan Hill- 2B Medicine, (807) 684-6940 
Matt Shonosky- 2C Cardiac & Stroke, (807) 684-6939 
Laura Jurimae- 3A Surgery & Endoscopy, (807) 684-6281 
Alison Degrazia- 3B Surgery, (807) 684- 6287 
Shelley Morand- 3C Surgery, (807) 684-6387 
 
Administrative Managers 
Chris McNaughton- Administrative Manager 2A, 2B, TCU, (807) 684-6369 
Mike Martin- Administrative Manager 3A, 3B, 3C & Neurosurgery, (807) 684-4089 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  


